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GUILDERLAND, NEW YORK

SIDEWALKS

Construction has begun on the first of three side-
walk and pedestrian safety projects scheduled for
completion this fall. A sidewalk is currently being
laid along McKown Road from Woodscape Drive to
Western Avenue. When that sidewalk is complete,
intersection enhancements, including high-visibility
crosswalks and pedestrian-activated signals, will be
placed at the intersections of Western Avenue and
McKown Road and Western Avenue and Parkwood
Street, along with the addition of a sidewalk in front
of 1450 Western Avenue. A bus shelter will also be
added at the McKown Road intersection. Finally, a
sidewalk will be laid on the east side of Carman Road
to fill in the gaps in the existing sidewalk between
Lone Pine Road and Coons Road.
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The new sidewalks will be a welcome addition in areas
where they will represent a significant enhancement
to pedestrian safety. The sidewalk construction on
McKown and Carman Roads is funded in part with
funds received from the “Spot Grant” program
administered by the Capital District Transportation
Commission. The pedestrian safety enhancements at
the Western Avenue intersections with McKown Road
and Parkwood Street are funded primarily through a
Multimodal Program grant secured for Guilderland
by Assemblyman John McEneny.
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